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From the Adjutant : 

 

 To the Membership: 

 Itôs your time- a new year is about to take place and if you have 

not participated before, aside from sitting in on a meeting or two, 

now is the time to do so! 

 As the new officers take their place at the head table, they will 

look to you for new ideas or even change directions. Not to 

mention just agreement occasionally so that they can look to the 

future.  

 My thanks to Commander Mark Krebs for all the effort he put into his term in office and keeping the post on an 

even keel. As I retire my thanks to Commander Krebs and Vice Commander Kolzow for their back up all year 

and I will be there when I can. It has been a pleasure!  
  

Norbert Lund  

Post Adjutant 
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Just for Laughs 
  

 Airman Jones was assigned to the induction center, where he advised new recruits 

about their government benefits, especially their GI insurance.  

It wasn't long before Captain Smith noticed that Airman Jones was having a 

staggeringly high success-rate, selling insurance to nearly 100% of the recruits he 

advised.  

 Rather than ask about this, the Captain stood in the back of the room and listened 

to Jones' sales pitch. Jones explained the basics of the GI Insurance to the new 

recruits, and then said:  

"If you have GI Insurance and go into battle and are killed, the government has to pay $200,000 to your 

beneficiaries.  

If you don't have GI insurance, and you go into battle and get killed, the government only has to pay a 

maximum of $6000.  

Now," he concluded, "which group do you think they are going to send into battle first?" 

 

 

From the Service Officer:  

 



  



 


